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February 24, 2021 
 

Honorable Michael Dunleavy, 
 
The Alaska Board of Pharmacy is in support of the Multistate Nurse Licensure Compact (NLC) bill, 
SB 67. Pharmacists have a long-standing professional relationship with RNs and LPNs and value 
their expertise and collaboration. We support the ability for nurses to join this compact to minimize 
administrative workload and strengthen Alaska’s healthcare workforce.  
 
 
Thank you, 
 
Alaska Board of Pharmacy 
 


